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Minutes of the meeting of the Planning Committee 
Held on Monday 5th June 2017 in the Bush Room 

 
Consulted: Cllrs. James Sumner (Chair), Paul Caddick (PC), Steve Blick (SB). 

 
         Graham Smith (Clerk) 
 

1. Apologies accepted for absence 
Alison Peters (AP), Marcus Fry (MF), Steve McMillan (SM). 
 

2. Public Participation 
None 

   

3. Declaration of Interests 
None 
 

4. Planning Applications 

PT17/2133/F Laburnham House Down Road 
Erection of single storey rear extension to 
form additional living accommodation 

PT17/1992/RVC 
Agricultural Field Circa 600M 
South Of Earthcott Green  

Variation of Conditions 3 and 9 attached 
to PK15/4685/F to substitute plans with 
those received by the Council on 27th 
April 2017  

 
17006 Resolved: The Planning Committee have no objections to PT17/2133/F 
 
17007 Resolved: The Planning Committee have no objections to PT17/1992/RVC 
 

5. Planning Permissions Granted 

PT17/0129/F  Land Off Church Road Earthcott  

Change of use of land from agricultural to 
mixed use agricultural and equestrian, 
erection of stables, field shelters and 
associated hardstanding area. 
(Retrospective). 

PT17/1274/F Shepherds The Street Alveston  
Erection of single storey double garage 
with hardstanding 

 

6. Planning Permissions Refused  

         None   

 

7. Applications Withdrawn  

         None   

 

8. Notice of appeal (Secretary of State)  

         None   

 

9. Representation at Planning Meetings. 

        None   

 

10. Appeal decisions 

        None   
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11. Enforcement Investigation. 

        None   

 

12. Licence Application 

LI17/1468/STS A38 Layby Silverhill Brake New Street Trading Consent 

.   

13. Any Other Business 
(Clerk) informed Cllrs that, with many applications there are associated documents available on the SGC 
website that are as long as 40 pages and that it is not possible to generate such documents in paper 
format. (Clerk) requested that Cllrs consider ways in which the process maybe modified to take this into 
account. 

   

 
 
 
 

Meeting Closed 19.28PM 

 
 
 

The next meeting of the Planning Committee is on 19th June 2017  
 

 


